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Due to recent legislation in Oregon, effective January 1, 2010 the landfill currently receiving the University of 
Idaho’s municipal solid waste will no longer accept Electronic Waste (E-Waste).  This means that no E-Waste 
may be put in interior waste cans, exterior trash cans or dumpsters.  For simplicity sake, if a unit has a plug, 
battery, or microchip, it will be considered E-Waste. 
 
 
Effective January 1, 2010, all E-Waste should be considered Surplus 

http://www.webs.uidaho.edu/surplus/
http://www.webs.uidaho.edu/surplus/
http://www.ban.org/main/about_BAN.html
http://www.webs.uidaho.edu/surplus/
mailto:surplus@uidaho.edu

